

## CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 13<sup>th</sup> May 2022

## Jubilee Celebrations – 27th May

We are all looking forward to our Jubilee celebrations in school on 27<sup>th</sup> May. We would like all the children to dress in red, white and blue or something including at least one of these colours. There will be no PE that day so PE kit is not required.

One of the art activities involves using pennies – if you can donate any 1p coins to help us with this project please send them in as soon as possible. Thank you!



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Marina Davis Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: <a href="mailto:head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk">head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk</a>
or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk